
 
After looking at assessment material from 2014-15, a few things were noted as we considered 
the 2015-16 school year: 

● While student leaders have an overall proficient/ advanced sense of how to prepare for a 
weekly small group meeting (Question #1), this is not measuring the salient program 
goals.  We would like to develop a new question in place of this question. 

● Question #2 seems to target the student leader experience and will continue to be used. 
● Question #3 showed that one of the significant goals of Discipleship Ministries (To 

provide opportunities to learn about and practice spiritual disciplines as an aspect of 
spiritual formation) is being met in the student leader experience.  We will keep this 
question and continue building programs that support this goal.  

● With the development and implementation of a new program planned for the 2015-16 
school year (Alpha Groups), we will need to adjust our assessment questions slightly. 

 


